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Department of Technical Education, Govt. of Himachal Pradesh 

and IIT Mandi agreed to facilitate training and up gradation of 

faculty of Government Engineering & Polytechnic colleges along 

with ITI sof the state to cope up the challenges of latest 

advancement in technology and its applications in the world of 

work. 

In this context, a Memorandum of Understanding has been signed 

by Director Technical Education, Sh. Vivek Chandel and Director, 

IIT Mandi, Prof. Laxmidhar Behra at North Campus, IIT Mandi. Both 

the organizations have immediately started working as per this 

MoU. As per this agreement, in first phase, IIT Mandi will facilitate 

first batch of twenty faculties each from Engineering and 

Polytechnic colleges. Each batch will undergo for seven days fully 

residential faculty development program at IIT Mandi in the month 

of July and August 2022. In this program, faculty will learn latest 

know how and advancements in technology to upgrade their 

subject skills. 
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